
From: Esther Leslie 

Sent: 10 December 2020 18:10 

To: Robinson, Roger (Councillor) 

Cc: Diana Foster; Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>; Johnson, Heather (Councillor); Slaney 

Devlin; Khatoon, Samata (Councillor); Tomlinson, Paul (Councillor) 

 

Subject: Re: Planning permission? 

Dear all  

I see that the old facade at 37 Chalton St  has been ripped out and replaced with something bland. 

What a great shame, and just at the moment when efforts are directed at improving Chalton Street. 

We are losing too much of the older characterful fabric here. This should not have been allowed to 

happen. 

Esther Leslie 

 

 

 

 


